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 Ramsey County Public Works 

 1425 Paul Kirkwold Dr. 

 Arden Hills, MN 55112 

 

Date: December 1, 2021  

 

Project Labor Agreement (“PLA”) Notice and Request for Recommendation 

 

Saint Paul Building and Construction Trades Council 

353 W. 7th Street #203 

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102 

 

Attention: Tom McCarthy, President; Don Mullin, Executive Secretary  

 

Ramsey County is planning the following construction projects: 

 

Description: Attached you will find a proposed list of 2022 transportation projects.  

 

Estimated Cost: See attachment 

 

Estimated Start Date: Varies  

 

Estimated Project Length: Varies 

 

Other Project Facts: N/A 

 

Pursuant to County Board Policy, as a party that may be interested in the above-described construction project, your 

recommendation is requested regarding the use of a PLA. Please indicate on the attached form your recommendation and 

your reasons for the recommendation, and return the form to the undersigned either by United States mail, in person, or 

by email, using the contact information listed below.  

 

Please respond by Friday, December 10, 2021.  Thank you for taking the time to respond. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Luke Lortie 

Construction Engineer 

Ramsey County Public Works 

 

(651) 266-7123 

Lucas.lortie@ramseycounty.us 

1425 Paul Kirkwold Dr, Arden Hills, MN 55112 
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